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Photo Album for 

Harlan Fire Department IA

Job 35928

June 25, 2021

Your new Pierce apparatus is now in production. In this report 

your cab was fabricated and began the paint process. In your 

next report your cab may continue through paint.

Due to the Pierce 4th of July plant shut down, your next scheduled report is July 9, 2021.  

Thank you & have a very safe and happy Independence Day week! 
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